
    Language Arts...
Students continued to learn grammar, honors level reading, and wrote both

persuasively and creatively. Students will continue into March with Unit 4, honors level
reading, and publishing a literary magazine based on a class culture phenomenon: a

bug that flew into the room one day. Be sure to look out for the next newsletter's
feature!

Mathematics...
Students have once again
reviewed all content that
was learned the previous

month through both
individualized and group

formatting.



Science...
Students continued from
evolution into population,

ecology, and extensions on
how modern industries are
using the information for

their futures.

History...
Students have done a
great job working on

their game board
project. The task was

creating a game for four
people that covered the

topics of  life under
communism in Poland

from 1956 to the 1980s. 
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